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22 March 2021 
 

S2 timetable: Change from Wednesday 24 March 2021 
 
Dear parent or carers, 
 
I write to let you know that S2 pupils have been allocated an additional session in school. 
 
 In addition to the session, they have in school on a Tuesday each week, they will also have either 
a morning or afternoon session in school on a Wednesday, up until 1 April.  
 
This starts for S2 on Wednesday 24 March.  
 
Wednesday mornings: Discovery and McManus 2 
 
Wednesday afternoons: Law and McManus 1 
 
There is no change to the morning and afternoon timings. 
 
I look forward to seeing our S2s in school for ether a Wednesday morning or afternoon session, 
starting this Wednesday, 24 March. 
 
School staff will meet S2 pupils at the top of the brae at 9.30am and 1.45pm to direct S2 pupils to 
their classes. 
 
Many thanks for your support in this important matter. 
 
Ms L Elder 
Head Teacher 
 


